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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Request for Remittance Certification for GSIS Computer Loan 
1 message

Sandro Angelo <drew.angelo316@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 7, 2022 at 3:45 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hi, I would like to follow-up for my request. It's been a week already and no update has been sent to me yet. 

On Mon, 28 Nov 2022, 3:59 pm DENR Mimaropa Region, <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote: 

Good day! 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. 
Your concern was immediately forwarded to Finance Division for review and appropriate
ac�on 
 
For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email address at:
denr_finance4B@yahoo.com         
                   
Kindly note of the Document Number.: E-2022-99231 
 
Thank you and keep safe. 
 
ROBERT T. PANTI 
Database Management Officer 
Records Sec�on - DENR MIMAROPA
 
On Mon, Nov 28, 2022 at 3:55 PM Sandro Angelo <drew.angelo316@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
Dear Ma'am,
 
This is in reference to the remittance of my GSIS Computer Loan The GSIS informed me through text
message that I have an arrear incurred for the month of September 2021.
 
To clear the discrepancies thereof, I respectfully request your good office to issue a certification of
remittance with an official receipt number certifying that there was a remittance to GSIS for my computer
loan for the month of September 2021.
 
I am hoping you'll consider this matter.
 
Thank you, and God bless.
 
  
Very truly yours,
 
Sandro E. Angelo 
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